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We live in Carlby which is a very small village very close to the proposed very large Solar Installation Mallard Pass 
I don’t want to call it a farm as that implies something positive and this proposal is far from Positive… on so many levels.. 
It is an overly large, badly located and in our opinion a poorly researched project that can only do untold harm to those
who live near it, and to the wildlife it will displace and damage.
So many things about this project ring so many alarm bells, surely these must be loud enough for someone to take notice
and act to stop this here.
The construction phase alone will bring HGV traffic through our country lanes that are just not big enough. 
The routes suggested by Mallard Pass obviously won’t be adhered to meaning large numbers of large vehicles making
school runs dangerous….there will be no way to identify the traffic that Mallard Pass construction creates and no way to
stop them using small villages like Carlby as a rat run to save time.
I am also deeply concerned about the company Windel Energy that is proposing this very large blight on our local
countryside. They have not delivered anything like this and their partners in the project Canadian Solar seems to be far
from ethical in their manufacturing and also as per Alicia Kearns information they are far from ethical in their day to day
business. 
Please listen to these very loud and obvious alarm bells and stop this happening to us and around us by an inexperienced
company and their unethical partners.


